
We’re going through an exciting
change to transform and improve
our services. 

 
We’ve introduced a new patient
portal: giving you electronic access
to the record of your care at 
The Princess Alexandra Hospital. 

To register and access My Alex Health, please visit: 
https://myalexhealth.pah.nhs.uk/

If you want to speak to someone about
what you’ve seen on My Alex Health,
please contact paht.pals@nhs.net

You may see some temporary formatting
issues in your letters, particularly date
formatting including your date of birth. 
Please bear with us, this is being fixed.

Your patient portal, My Alex Health, is here… 


